
EMERGENCY EVACUATION DRILL  
 
In a continuing effort to optimize Health and Safety 
standards within the university community, an 
evacuation drill will take place on Thursday, 13 
February, 2019 in the 2nd (Β') phase building of the 
University Hall of Residences of the Technical 
University of Crete. Students in the aforementioned 
building during the drill are kindly requested to fully 
cooperate and follow the instructions of university staff. 
We recognize these drills may interrupt your schedule 
and apologize for any inconvenience this may cause.  
 
Please read the building evacuation instructions below 
carefully as they are critical in order to ensure the safety 
of all members of the TUC community in case of an 
emergency.  
   

1. The moment you hear the siren, act immediately.  
2. Exit the building and follow the escape route.  
3. While you are on the escape route, do not run; just 

walk, as if you were in a rush to catch a bus.  
4. After you leave, do not go back into the building to 

take any personal belongings (cellphones, wallets, 
etc.) 

5. During the exit process, do not shout or speak 
loudly, and try to remain calm.  

6. Do not run in the opposite direction of the crowd, 
even if someone calls you or if you hear your 
cellphone ringing.  

7. If someone who is in front of you falls or something 
else happens to them, do not bypass them; try to 
help them, otherwise you and/or the person behind 
you will also fall. 


